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Minutes of the meeting of the 


Elbert County Library District


Board of Trustees 
Wednesday, October 22, 2014
The Board of Trustees of the Elbert County Library District met at a regularly scheduled monthly meeting in the Elizabeth Library, 651 W Beverly Street, Elizabeth, CO 80107. 
Board Members Present: Karen Suchan, Ron Vermillion, Susan St Vincent, and Suzanne O’Neill 
Board Members Absent: Jill Duvall was excused.
Staff Members Present: Kari May, Jan Gabehart, and Wendy Walp
Guests: None
President Susan St Vincent called the meeting to order at 6:02 pm.
There were no corrections made to the agenda.
Minutes: Ms. Suchan moved, Mr. Vermillion seconded to approve the minutes of the regular September 24, 2014 Board meeting as presented. 
Public Input: none
Treasurer’s Report:  Mr. Vermillion moved and Ms. Suchan seconded to approve check register #14098-14124 and auto deposit. Motion Passed. 
Director’s Report: 
Kari spoke about the CAL Conference and that it went really well.

Suzanne talked about BroadBand Connectivity

Elizabeth High School Graphics Design Class and the Elbert School are working on a new logo for the District’s name change.

Kari will work on an announcement of the new logo, new colors, and name change.

Branch Managers Report: 
Jan spoke about Library Input  and how beneficial it is to know the community and that you can help them.  The Libraries are successful when the community is engaged.  She spoke about the CAL conference as well as the Fossils that the Elizabeth Branch Library received thru the Colorado Museum of History and Natural Science.
Foundation Report: 
The Foundation had a board retreat.  Library Boards – From Good to Greatness by Pat Wagner.  The discussion was about who is on your board and why you value the library and the roles that the foundation board plays.  Minutes of this work session will be shared with the Library Board.

Trustee Items
Discussion Item
Elizabeth Library refinancing options
The Director presented options to refinance the Elizabeth Library and District offices lease.  

Decision Items
Letter of Support, Elizabeth Schools Ballot Initiatives 3A & 3B
Based on the time frame, the Trustees do not feel this will be effective and not sure this is a role that they should take a stance on.

Letter of Support, Elizabeth Trail System
Letters from the Director to CDOT – Transportation Alternative Program, as well as GOCO – Paths to Parks showing support of the Town of Elizabeth’s application for a grant of funds to help make a connected trail system a reality within the Town, was approved and supported by the Library Board.  Ms. Suchan made a motion to approve these letters and Ms. O’Neill seconded.  All in favor.  Motion passed.

Adjournment
There being no further business, Ms. May moved and Ms. O’Neill seconded to adjourn the meeting at 7:06pm. Motion Passed. 
The next meeting will be Tuesday, November 25 at the Elbert Library at 6:00pm.

Minutes prepared by 
Wendy Walp

